BERMAGUI HOLDINGS PTY LTD

P: 02 9905 0110

E: ben.s@bermaguigroup.com.au

A: Unit 3 No 1 Sydenham Rd Brookvale NSW 2100

1June 2021

General Manager
Northern Beaches Council
725 Pittwater Rd,

Dee Why, 2099, NSW

Re: Development Application
2/1 Sydenham Road, Brookvale
Proposed Change of Use, Internal Fit Out, Mechanical Ventilation for a Licenced
Restaurant

Dear Sir,

I refer to the above proposed Development Application (DA) at 2/1 Sydenham Road, Brookvale.

This purpose of this letter is to provide support as owner of Lot 3 / 1 Sydenham Road, Brookvale, to
the proposed use and fit out as a licensed restaurant.

Further, as owner of Lot 3 we support the proposed hours of operation:
Monday to Saturday: 7am to 11pm
Sunday: 8am —10pm

We trust that the above information assists the application and if you have any further queries,
please do not hesitate in contacting me.

ingl Regards

heridan - Director
Bermagui Holdings Pty Ltd



